
 
 
 

30th June 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We cannot believe how quickly the year has passed us by. It fills us with great pride to say that our Year 6 
children have been an absolute asset to our school and will be dearly missed.  
 
To show the children how much they are valued and well thought of, we have planned an action packed 
night of fun.  
 
On Tuesday 19th July, we are inviting them to return to school at 6pm. Some of the activities we have 
planned, include a disco, buffet, games and movie but most exciting of all.......a SLEEPOVER! 
 
If your child is able to attend, please complete the slip below, confirming that they will be dropped off at 
6pm on Tuesday 19th July and collected at 7am on Wednesday 20th July, giving them time to get ready and 
return to school by 8.45am.   
 
The children can wear casual clothing for the night and we ask that they bring a sleeping bag/duvet, pillow 
and pyjamas.  
 
Miss Tuart, Mr Layton and Mrs Johnston are organising the night and will be staying in school with the 
children therefore if you have any queries, please feel free to contact one of them.  
 
We hope you are as excited as we are and look forward to receiving lots of reply slips.  

    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr C Sutherland 

Head Teacher 

 

 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Sleepover Night on  
 
Tuesday 19th July, where they will be dropped off at 6pm and collected at 7am on Wednesday 20th July.  
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